

JULY NEWSLETTER

Golf Outing Recap



Last month, 130 of our mentors and supporters joined us for a fun-filled day on the green! Our participating foursomes played in an 18-hole scramble with the opportunity to network with other organizations in our community and support our mission. We are so grateful for all of our golfers and so happy for their support.

A special thank you to Home City Ice, Miller Valentine Construction, Greg and Nancy Geiser, and UC Digital Futures for sponsoring our event.

Another thanks to all our hole sponsors for making the event a swinging success! Without your support, this day wouldn't have been possible. We are already looking forward to next year!

Mentorship for Growth: New Research for Adopt A Class!



Mentorship for Growth

How Adopt A Class Enhances Employee Skills, Confidence, & Community Involvement

Research sponsored by



Our Mentorship for Growth impact study explores the positive effects of group mentorship on both the employees who serve as mentors and the organizations that support them.

This study was initiated in response to a growing interest in understanding the multifaceted benefits of corporate mentorship programs—not only for the students and communities they serve, but also for the participating employees and their employers.

A huge thank you to Todd Foley, PhD, and the University of Cincinnati Digital Futures research team for helping us make this happen!

Read Here

Reminders, Updates, & Resources







Know a high school or college student needing volunteer hours? We need help assembling K-2 Literacy Kits! Volunteers are needed at UC Digital Futures on Tuesday 8/5 (1–3 PM) or Thursday 8/7 (9–11 AM). 5 spots available per session. Contact Megan Moore at megan@aacmentors.org if interested.

We are excited to welcome Kevin Burchett to the Adopt A Class team! Kevin is joining Adopt A Class as a Corporate Relationship Manager and he brings nearly 15 years of experience in public education. We are thrilled to have him aboard!

Save the Date! Our annual Mentor
Symposium will be on Wednesday, September
24th at Xavier
University's Cintas
Center. Team Leads are welcome to join us for breakfast & networking, AAC updates, vendor exhibits, and prep for the new school year!

Click here

Meet Kevin

More info

Thank you, Dater Foundation!



We're grateful for the continued support of the Dater Foundation! Their funding allows Adopt A Class to offer a transportation grant program. This program helps our civic and nonprofit partners offset the cost of career-connected field trips, expanding our students' access to enriching experiences. Thank you, Dater Foundation!

Follow us on social media to stay current on all things AAC!







